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MINUTES 

January 28, 2008 
 
Members present:  Dave Dunfee, Chuck Kinen, Kern Miller, Steve Livengood, Bill Matthies, Lee 

Wyman 
Staff present:  Jennifer Erickson, Rob Koppert 
Citizens present:  
 
Commission Member Steve Livengood  opened the meeting at 5:30 pm. 
 
MSC Dunfee/Matthies to approve the agenda. Carried unanimously. 
 
MSC Miller/Matthies to approve the minutes. Carried unanimously. 
 
MSC Kinen/Matthies to approve the financial statement and bills. Carried unanimously. 
 
TAC Jennifer Erickson reported that a short had occurred in the Sheriff’s ops repeater and was fixed 
by radio maintenance Gene Eblen and that everything is running smoothly with the new CAD system.  
Continuing to do updates and enter new information as needed 
 
In Old Business there was discussion on the Public Safety budget for the fiscal year 2008-2009. 
Commission Member Miller questioned the wage percentage change from 5-3 %. Commission 
members Kinen and Dunfee advised the rate would remain at 3 % as that is what every department in 
the courthouse would be receiving also. This rate to be finalized soon by the Board of Supervisors. 
Kinen/Miller made motion to adopt Public Safety budget. Carried unanimously.  
 
Commission member Livengood questioned if the severe weather policy had been sent to Ron Crisp 
and Chief Roger Muri. TAC Erickson advised that had been taken care of. 
 
There was no New Business or Public Discussion.   
 
The next meeting was set for February 25 at 5:00 pm. 
 
Miller/Dunfee to adjourn meeting. Carried unanimously. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
 
 
 
Jennifer Erickson TAC 
 
 
 
 


